
SUPREME COURT
REPUBLIC OF ESTONIA

Prof. Dr. Stephan Harbarth
President of the Federal Constitutional Court

Tartu, 17 November2023

Dear President Harbarth,

I would like to express my sincere gratitude for the kind invitation to visit the Federal
Constitutional Court in Karlsruhe on l7 June 2024.

It is with great pleasure that I accept your invitation. I am also pleased to inform you that
Mr. Ivo Pilving, Chairman of the Administrative Law Chamber, will accompany me during
the visit.

We look forward to our meeting in Karlsruhe next year and appreciate your hospitality.

Yours sincerely,

Villu Kõve
Chief Justice

Supreme Court of Estonia
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